
Mrs Larcombe started our e-safety week with an interactive assembly 
discussing how we use the internet and how we can use images safely on the internet. The 
children were engaged and made responsible comments on how to keep their personal 
information safe and thinking about what photos we post online. Throughout the past week, 
all classes have been discussing and creating outcomes for e-safety week including writing 
play scripts for role plays, making scratch animations with sprites, creating posters for how 
to be safe and singing songs.  Also, they have watched internet safety videos, shared  
experiences of how they use the internet, answered quizzes and made their own quizzes. 

 
We made a Scratch  
animation with the 
motto be careful who 
you speak to. We 
watched a CEOP 
video where he was 
taking pictures so 
we took inspiration 
from that.  Tyler, 

Year 6, Chestnut 
Class  

I made a poster about being safe 
on the internet.  You must not 
tell anyone your name and you 
need to tell a grown up you trust 
if there is a problem. 
Lucas, Year 1, Squirrel  

We  got Boris to give  help to 
Scratch the cat  so he can use the 
internet safely! We used the 
Scratch Jr app to create e-safety 
dialogue between our characters to 
make an animation. 
Year 1/2, Badger Class 

    The ‘Digital Parenting’ Magazine which was given to 
every child is a useful resource featuring lots of advice and 
articles for how to support your children using the internet.  
Useful websites: https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/-
safety/http://parentzone.org.uk/  

Year 4  have written and acted out their own play scripts about being safe on the 
internet.  

We have learnt 
how to be safe 
online by  
having class 
discussions, 
creating a 
poster and 
watching a 
video. Then we 
created our play 
scripts on  
e-safety. 
Natasha,  Year 
4 , Willow 

Alfie and I 
wrote a play 
script. We were 
on the laptop 
and we saw a 
pop up. It said 
“Do you want to 
come to my 
house for tea?” 
We acted out 
how to respond 
safely.  
Natasha, 
Year 4 , Willow 
Class 

Look at the Oakwood Primary Academy 
website to see more e-safety information  


